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Date: 3 March 2017   Attendance:  96.8% 

                                                                        

DIARY DATES 

Mon 6th March  -  KS2 Stay Safe 

Workshops am 

Thurs 9th March - Treen Parent Consultation day 

Mon 20th March - Godrevy Consultation day 

Tues 21st March - Mousehole Consultation day 

Sat 25th March—St Erth School Farmers market 

Mon 27 March—Mermaid of Zennor—Fistral class 

Wed 29th March - Fistral Consultation day 

Fri 31st  March – End of Term 

 

 

We celebrated World Book Day yesterday and enjoyed reading 

many books throughout the day. The £1 Book Tokens were also 

sent home yesterday which children can use to choose one of 

the special World Book Day stories available at participating 

shops. We are having a dress up as a book character day on 

Wednesday 15th March as part of our Ten Million Minutes 

Challenge so do start thinking about a costume. 

ST PIRAN IN PENWITH  

Yesterday, our School choir performed at the St Piran concert at Penwith College.  If you attended 

the event you will know that  they were excellent and I am sure you will have thoroughly enjoyed the concert.  

This morning, Godrevy class led the annual St Piran dancing through the town centre in Penzance.  Everyone had a great 

time, as you can see from the photos. 

KERNOW TALES - GODREVY CLASS 

Well done to Godrevy Class for their wonderful perfor-

mance of 'The Mermaid of Zennor'. Each Friday after-

noon, Claire Rule, a drama teacher from Hayle Second-

ary, has been working with Godrevy class. The children 

really enjoyed improving their acting skills, and then 

performing to a packed hall at Hayle Secondary School 

on Wednesday evening. Thank you to all those that were 

able to come and watch.  



Messy Church takes place 

this Sunday from 4-6 pm in 

the Chapel Hall.    This is a free event 

for families, with fun games, food and a short 

worship. 

St Erth School is part of Truro and Penwith Academy Trust a charitable company limited by guar-

antee registered in England and Wales. Company number 08880841. 

Registered office : College Road, Truro TR1 3XX 

 

BOOK YOUR APPOINTMENT NOW ON ESCHOOLS 

9AM - 5 PM 

TREEN - Mrs Thomas Thursday, 9 March 

GODREVY - Mr Hammond Monday, 20 March 

MOUSEHOLE - Mrs Murgatroyd/Mrs Golder   Tues 21 

March 

FISTRAL - Miss Bloxam Wednesday, 29 March 

This term we have decided to trial a Parent Consultation Day 

rather than just an evening.  We hope this will enable parents 

to have a wider range of time options and a slightly longer  

appointment with the Class teacher to discuss your child’s  pro-

gress.  We understand that this may mean you have to visit 

school on more than one occasion for siblings using this new 

process and we will ask for parent feedback after all Parent 

Consultation Days are complete.  Please make your appoint-

ment using the e-Schools booking  system ASAP If you have 

any problems please contact Jane Or Heidi in the school office 

who may be able to assist. 

    Change of Menu             

—To celebrate St Piran’s Day, 

there will be a change of menu 

on Monday.  Tamara will be 

serving pasties (either traditional steak or Cheese & 

Onion) followed by an ice cream tub.  Jacket potatoes 

will still be available. 

Don’t forget that the usual menu offers a choice from a 

meat or vegetarian main course (except on meat-free 

Mondays), jacket potatoes with a choice of fillings or a 

school packed lunch.  There is also fresh bread and 

salad available daily, all followed by a dessert or fresh 

fruit.   Meals cost £2.30 and children in KS1 are auto-

matically entitled to a free school meal. If your child 

has any special dietary requirements , please come in 

and you will be able to speak to Tamara the cook. 

This annual fundraising 

day takes place on    

Friday, 24 March.   

We will have red noses 

for sale here in school 

next week at £1 each.   

Book Club—Children are bringing home 

the latest Scholastic Book Club leaflet.   

To place an order please visit: 

http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/st-erth 

All orders must be placed by 19 March. 

Inter School Swimming Gala 

Year 3 and 4 :  8th March 

Years 5 and 6 :  14th March 

Children  representing the 

school are bringing home letters today.  

STAY SAFE ! WORKSHOP 

Children in KS2 will be having a workshop on 

Monday morning, March 6th. The theme is 

Staying Safe, Anti-bullying and Stranger 

Awareness. 

Farmers’ Market Coffee Morning: - The School will be running the refreshments stall at 

the Farmers’ Market on Saturday, 25 March.  Do put this date in your diary so you can join us for 

coffee and bake us a cake. 


